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15th September 2022 

Dear Fellows and Members,

The Hong Kong Orthopaedic Association Traveling Scholarship for Young 
Fellows and Members 
  
Providing support to our young fellows’ and members’ professional development 
has always been one of the prime goals of the HKOA.  

In view of the gradual alleviation of global travel restrictions, the HKOA council 
will continue the HKOA Travelling Scholarship for Young Fellows and 
Members in the first half of year 2023. I would like to invite young fellows and 
members who have less than 12 years of service in orthopaedics to apply for the 
captioned traveling scholarship for proposed events that will take place between 
1st January 2023 to 30th June 2023. 
  
The HKOA Traveling Scholarship for Young Fellows and Members is as follows: 
  
Macau, Guangdong: NOT eligible 
Asian countries rate: HKD 7,500 each 
Non-Asian countries rate (including Australia and New Zealand): HKD15,000 
each  
(Please note that the captioned scholarship amount shall not be used for 
reimbursement of quarantine hotel stay.) 

The application forms and the guidelines are enclosed in files attached. 
  
Please submit the completed application, a brief curriculum vitae and a copy of 
the preliminary program of your proposed event to me on or before 25th 
November 2022. The selection results of this round of application will be 
available on or before 16th December 2022 on the HKOA website. 

Yours truly,

Dr. Kenneth K Y Chan 
Hon Secretary, The HKOA 

http://www.hkoa.org
mailto:secretary@hkoa.org

